
 
 

Announcement for the Certificate Course on NPO 

 at Gurugram-will start now from 23rd November, 2019 to 8th December, 2019 
 

The 11th batch for Certificate Course on NPO is being organized at Gurugram by 

Professional Development Committee of ICAI is scheduled to commence from 23rd 
November, 2019 (Saturday) to 8th December, 2019 (Sunday), 2019. 

 
The duration of the Course is 6 full day classes held on weekends (Saturday & Sunday) from 

9.30 am to 5.30 pm.  
 
Eligibility for the Course: The course is open for the members of the Institute of Chartered 

Accountants of India as well as for the students who have cleared CA final examination.  
 

Minimum Batch Size- 30 
 

CPE Hours - 30 

Registration Fees for the Course: 

 Rs. 8,000/- plus 18% GST = Rs. 9,440/- For young members (Meaning of Young 
Member for this purpose is "A Chartered Accountant up to the age of 30 years on 1st 

January, 2019  

Link for Online Payment: https://ccm.icai.org/?progid=2578 

 
 Rs. 10,000/- plus 18% GST = Rs. 11,800/- For other members (other than above) 

Link for Online Payment: https://ccm.icai.org/?progid=2577 

  

Payment can also be made by DD/Cheque payable at par all over India drawn in favour 

of “The Secretary, The Institute of Chartered Accountants of India” 
 
All relevant details of the Certificate Course and the Registration Form have been hosted on 

the website of the Institute at https://www.icai.org/post.html?post_id=12631 

 

 
Further, for any other detail please contact at 011-30110451/444; pdc@icai.in 

 
 
 

The Professional Development Committee, ICAI 
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